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NEWSLETTER: TERM 2, WEEK 2 2021 

 

Hello Families, 

Welcome to Term 2! We hope you have 

enjoyed the school holidays. We have 

certainly missed you and have enjoyed 

getting right back into learning!  

 

TERM 2 CURRICULUM 

This term is going to be packed full of amazing 

experiences for our young learners! We have 

decided to embark on an adventure as we 

become taste explorers through the Eat a 

Rainbow program.  

Children will have opportunities to taste 

different fruits and vegetables while building 

resilience and confidence by giving things a 

try, even if they think they may not enjoy it.  

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

May: 

 Tues, 11th May: Evacuation Practice 

 Wed, 12th May: Kindy Photos (details to 

come) 

 Wed, 19th May: National Simultaneous 

Storytime (from Space) – visit to Riverton 

PS 

 Wed, 26th May: National Sorry Day 

 Thurs, 27th May: Parent/Teacher 

Interviews 

 27th May – 3rd June: National 

Reconciliation Week 

June: 

 Tues, 1st June: Receptions visiting Kindy 

for Learning Together 

 Wed, 2nd June: Kindy Pupil Free Day 

 Tues, 29th June: Kindy to join RPS Sports 

Day 
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Each week we will focus on a colour and 

provide a tasting platter for the children to trial 

while we talk about the amazing things that 

fruits and vegetables do for our bodies.  

You will have found an information pamphlet 

in your pocket, this may give you some ideas 

about what you can do at home to support 

your child’s learning through this program.  

This term we will also start our trips to the 

community library for our kindy children. Last 

term we made library bags, each child 

designed their own, to prepare for these visits. 

We are very excited to use this as an 

opportunity to allow children autonomy 

around choosing books to borrow and 

become responsible for ensuring they are 

cared for and returned to the library. 

SCHOOL TRANSITION PROGRAM 

Our informal school transition program has 

begun. We have had a very successful first visit 

to school. The children really enjoyed 

exploring and meeting school staff.  

 

These visits will provide Kindy children 

opportunities to become more familiar with 

Riverton Primary School and the staff who 

work there. Later on in the term we will join the 

school for simultaneous story time and Sports 

Day. The receptions will also visit us at kindy 

and children will develop skills by learning 

together to solve STEM challenges. 

PROFILE BOOKS  

We hope you have enjoyed reading and 

sharing your child’s profile book. We have 

enjoyed reading your comments on your 

children’s learning summary. We ask that 

anyone who has not done so, please bring 
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your child’s profile books back to kindy so we 

can continue to add to them over the term.  

 

KINDY FEES 

Kindy Fees for Term 1 are now due. If you have 

not paid these fees, we ask that you pay them 

promptly as this money goes towards the 

purchase of new equipment and toys, and 

consumable resources such as art and crafts 

supplies for this year’s children.  

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


